Parents comments on learning this week:

As we are currently unable to send out our weekly information in the children's individual books, we would love you to share your comments with us via email to:

nursery@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Please feel free to share comments, photos and anything your child has been doing at home that we can share in Nursery.

Topic Work

We have learnt about Easter and that Jesus died on the cross and came back to life again. We looked at the cross on hot cross buns and talked about the cross as the sign of Jesus.

We have also started learning some Spanish. This week we have been answering the register in Spanish saying 'hola'.

Date given: 19th March 2021

Dear parents and carers

Reminder:

Wellies – please ensure your child's wellies are in school every day please.

Snack money £1 per week

Many Thanks

What have we been doing in Nursery this week?

This week we have been learning about spring. We talked about signs of spring and played a game where we had to identify what things change from winter to spring. We noticed that the weather is getting warmer and that flowers are starting to grow. We looked closely at daffodils and did an observational painting. We named the parts of the daffodil, stem, petal and trumpet.

In Maths we have been looking at simple 2D shapes and their properties, counting the number of sides and corners. We have also learnt a new number rhyme called '5 Hot Cross Buns in a Bakers Shop'. We have been counting the number of hot cross buns and then noticing how the amount changes when we take one away.

Homework

Look for signs of spring. Can you see any daffodils? Can you notice any blossom or green leaves starting to grow on the trees? Use Seesaw to show and tell us what you have found.

